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 Happy Sewing!  

It’s June, can you believe it! Our regular meeting will be on Monday June 5 at 6:00pm.  

On Thursday June 8th we will be recognizing the Homemaker of the Year and our Living Legend. Come 

join in the fun on June 8th 6-8 pm. 

The sign-up sheet is available for the Home, Craft and Garden Fair. We will be a part of the Anderson 

County Fair. Dates for the fair are June 18-25. Catalogs are available in the extension office. Please enter 

your items and show off what the Homemakers, Quilt Guild, and Basket Guild have made. 

Our challenge for this month is constructing a house block. Have you done your block yet? 

Marsha Cole has our “mystery challenge” ready for us. Instructions will be passed out at the June 

meeting. 

Judy Howard and Kay Scheffler are collecting patriotic items for a basket to be won at the Home, Craft 

and Garden Fair. Basket items needed are picnic items with a patriotic theme.   

Project day is June 15th, 9-4 

See you soon! 

Joan B. 
 

June program team – Theresa Mahl, Darlene Terrell, Joan Beard, Betty Jo Moss, Carol Whitthaus  

July program team – Mattie Spaulding, Pat Miller, Connie Pigman, Shelly Winsor and Jeanie Riley. 

June Birthdays: Faye Green -,9, Shelly Winsor – 23, Martha Morris – 24, Kay Scheffler- 28 
 

 Joke/Riddle:  
 A man rode out of town on Sunday, he stayed a whole night at a hotel and rode back to town the next 
day on Sunday. How is it possible? 
 

Upcoming Events: 

• June 8 – 6-8 pm Anderson County Annual Meeting 

• October 27-28- Heritage Craft Camp, Boyle County. Theme: Rocking Down Memory Lane 

(remember the rocking chairs at Jabez!) 
 

Regular meeting of the Anderson County Piecemakers Quilt Guild 
5/01/23 at 6:03pm at the UK Extension Building 
Officers Joan Beard, Marsha Cole, Pat Miller and Shelly Winsor were present. 
Joan called the meeting to order and gave an inspirational Mother’s Day thought. A few members 
shared their mothers. 
A card and donations for Quintin’s new baby circulated. 
Treasurer’s report: Available balance of $1356.50. 
May birthdays were recognized. Marilyn Prophet, Marsha Cole, Carol Whitthaus, Roetta Walls 
and Kay McDaniel. 
Copies of the guild constitution were available for whoever wanted a copy. 
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The quilt guild has a library display for the month of May. Contact Rhonda if you want to 
display any quilted item. 
 
Sew and Tell 
Blue ribbon winners from the cultural arts fair were recognized. 
June 8th 6 to 8pm: Extension Homemakers end of the Year meeting. Homemaker of the Year 
and Living Legend discussed and voting sheet were available. Contact Joan if you want to make a 
nomination.  
Kay Scheffler gave an update on the Anderson County Fair/Home, Craft and Garden Fair.  Catalogs 
are available in the extension. A volunteer worker signup sheet was circulated. In the past we held 
this in the basement of this building. 
Craft camp will be October 27-28. Food, fun and lots of good classes. 
There will be a change in the monthly program groups starting in July. Groups will be randomly 
selected so we can work with new people. 
Discussed the candlelight Homemaker Christmas tour at the Biltmore. See the Homemaker 
newsletter for more details. 
This Thursday on project day we are making pillowcases to go with the blankets/quilts we gave to 
the police department. Other Thursday projects discussed. 
Marsha gave a challenge for all to bring to the next quilt meeting, a 12 1/2-inch square block with 
a house designs. Betty Jo has access to several patterns she will send out. We will start a 
mystery quilt the following month. Should be fun! 
Carol and Theresa gave a demonstration of how to sew mitered corners. 
Door prizes 
Meeting ended at 7:30 
Shelly Winsor, Secretary 
 

Answer: His horse was named Sunday! 

 

 

 
 
 

 

     


